

+1 (310) 291 - 7179 BILL@BILL-POLAND.COM STFRANCISLQ.COM/CAPITAL-CAMPAIGN

Sisters and Brothers in Christ,

March 20, 2023

As we continue our Lenten journey we on the capital campaign committee are continuing our efforts to raise the necessary funds for Our Parish-Our Future. Please take the time to stay for a few minutes after mass this weekend to see and hear the progress of the building and our committee.

In this season of almsgiving, it the obligation of all, not just a few, to share our treasures to help our Parish fulfill this desperate need to expand our facilities if we are to continue our ministries for all who seek them.

Thank you and god bless,

Bill Poland

Bill Poland

Chair, Capital Campaign and **Building Committees**